
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, November 4, 2021 

 

Milwaukee County Sheriff Earnell Lucas Issues Statement on Jeffrey 

Norman’s Permanent Appointment as Milwaukee Police Chief 

 
MILWAUKEE – On behalf of the Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Office, I congratulate Chief 

Jeffrey B. Norman on his appointment by the Milwaukee Fire and Police Commission to a 

four-year term as Chief of Police for the Milwaukee Police Department. 

 

We look forward to working with you and your members to address the urgent public safety 

needs of crime, fear, and disorder in Milwaukee, and combating the issues of reckless driving 

and auto theft. 

 

You lead one of the finest organizations in the country, and I know you will serve the people 

of Milwaukee with honor, integrity, and trust. 

 

– Sheriff Earnell R. Lucas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

### 

For more information about the Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Office, visit our website at 

MKESheriff.org and our Facebook page at Facebook.com/MilwaukeeCountySheriff. 
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